Llopd's Register of Shipping,
71, Fenchurch Street, E.C, 1

2 ENCIOSURES
10th July, 1936.

Dear Sir,

I have to acknowledge the receipt of your letter
of the 27th ultimo enclosing plans (in duplicate) of web
frames in way of pump rooms frames 92 and 66, and oiltight
bulkheads frames 65 and 67 in wa ay of forward pumproom and
cofferdam bulkhead frame 65%, for Messrs. Howaldtswerke's

__ Yard No. 756, and with regard tnereto‘iﬂﬁéﬁéwtou state that

‘J'%né:arrangemen”s”a;’éhown and amended on these plans will be
approved, provided they be ecarried out to the satisfaction of
the Surveyors.

One set of the plans is returned herewith, the
duplicate set being retained for reference.

I am, Dear Sir,
Yours faithfully,

Secr‘@taryc

As Chisholm, Esq.,
HAMBURG,

W21-005g




